
                

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

      

 

                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                            

                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

VISIT OUR RE-VAMPED WEBSITE! 
http://rotary-cyprus. org/limassol/ 

 

VISIT OUR FACEBOOK SITE AND LIKE US!         
https://www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofLimassol 

 

 

OUR MEETING IN SUMMARY 

Date 2nd September 2015 

Attendance 58% 

Birthdays 
and  
 
Donations 
 
 
Namedays 
 
 
Apologies 

Birthdays: -- 
 
 
PP George Countas €60.00 
Socratis Socratous €50.00 
 
-- 
 
 
PP Costas Erotokritou, Jochen 
Niemann, Kyriacos Panayiotou 

Grace by: Andreas Loizou 

Agenda: 
 
9th Sept: 
 
16th Sept: 
 
 
23rd Sept: 
 

 
 
Memorial Day 
 
Speeches by: Christos 
Michaelides (OEB President) & 
 
PP Panicos Loizou- presented 
as a P.H.F 

Raffle Graham Lock 

Guests Andreas Louka (Guest of 
Socratis Socratous) 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER  NO. 7 
 The meeting was called at 13.20 p.m with Rotarian Andreas 

Loizou saying Grace. 
 

 Srgent at arms Rotarian Kyriacos Kalogreades welcomed the 
guest of Rotarian Socratis Socratous, Mr. Andreas Louka. 

 

 Donations were made by PP George Countas and Rotarian 
Socratis Socratous for their birthdays, for which we thank 
them. 
 

Today’s meeting was mostly consumed by the President updating the 

assembly on the progress of the following matters: 

i. The President announced that PP Vasilis 
Hadjivassiliou has proposed Ms. Maria Savva as a 
new member of the Club, also to be the first female 
member. The new member has been approved by 
the Membership Committee and has also been given 
the clarification of “Financial and Management 
Accountant.” Please find attached Ms. Savva’s CV, 
and if any comments, please forward them within 
the next ten days. 

ii. The reprinting of the book “The History of Limassol” 
was announced on the public media page of 
“Lemesou Mnimes” and was received with great 
enthusiasm by the Scholars and the Limassol public. 

iii. The Club’s individual wine in association with 
Vlassides Winery has been finally bottled. 

iv. The Club’s Fund Raising Event/Christmas Bazaar is 
also progressing steadily. 
 If any of the Rotarian Wives are interested in 
helping with the production (creating arts & crafts, 
baking, etc) for the event please contact the 
President. We need as many as possible, in order 
for the Bazaar to be successful! 
 

 The meeting adjourned at 14.30 p.m. 
 

The Meeting on the 30th September will be cancelled, and we will 

have a beach cleaning event across the Limassol coast, starting from 

the Poseidonia Hotel- La Isla beach Bar with the Limassol Amathousia 

Club and the Limassol Kourion Club. It will be a Fellowship day, 

followed with lunch at the Drifters Bar. More details will be given 

closer to the day. 

 

 

 

District 2452 – Club 13371 – Year 2015/2016 
President: Louis Loizou 

http://rotary-cyprus.org/limassol/
https://www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofLimassol


 

3rd September 2015 – The successful project of installing a DISABLED SWING in the existing playground (found at the 

end of the Molos Promenade) donated by the Rotary Club of Limassol has finally been set up. A very rewarding and 

compassionate gesture, that will be presented to the Limassol Mayor, as soon as the signs signifying that the 

playground equipment have been donated by our Club are put up. 

 

 

 


